
Crowell Public Library Presents Helping Hands for Hand-Held Devices Two Saturdays September 26 and October 24 2:00-3:30 pm
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Electronically savvy students from San Marino High school will be available on two upcoming
Saturdays from 2:00 PM to 3:30 pm at Crowell Public Library's Thornton Room to help people
figure out how to use their hand-held devices.
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